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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

We are upgrading the Technical and Applied Science (TAS) woodwork classrooms at Georges 
River College Peakhurst Campus. 

Work will include: 

• replacing the existing woodwork equipment with new machinery 

• reconfiguring the ducting system and electrical wiring to suit the new machines 

• replacing the existing timber particle board flooring with vinyl in one classroom 

• installing a new extraction system in one classroom. 

During the work some classes may need to be moved to alternate learning spaces. The school 
will communicate any changes with students and staff as required. 

Work will start on Thursday 29 May and is expected to be finished by Friday 18 July 2025.  

Work hours are between 7 am and 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am and 1 pm Saturday. 

Safety measures including temporary fencing, construction site hoarding and signage will be 
in place while work is being done.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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